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Dear Ms. Callamard and Mr. Melzer: 

Thank you for your letter dated April 4, 2017, regarding the pending executions in 
the State of Arkansas of Mr. Don Davis and Mr. Bruce Ward on April 17, 2017; 
Mr. Ledell Lee and Mr. Stacey Johnson on April 20, 2017; Mr. Marcel Williams 
and Mr. Jack Harold Jones on April 24, 2017; and Mr. Jason McGehee and Mr. 
Kenneth Williams on April 27, 2017. We forwarded your letter to the Governor 
and Attorney General of the State of Arkansas on April 4. 

We appreciate your confirmation of receipt of our reply of January 5, 2017. We 
would draw your attention to the fact that this reply, which is reattached to this 
correspondence, addressed issues raised in both the correspondence dated 
November 3, 2016 (Case USA 13/20 16) and in the correspondence November 23, 
2016 (Case USA 15/2016) in relation to the pending execution of Mr. Thomas 
Arthur. We regret that it inadvertently omitted reference to the earlier letter. We 
would thus ask that your offices treat our reply of January 5, 2017, as responding 




